
 

 

 

TO:  University Employees 

FROM:   Fred Cratty, Chief Human Resources Officer 
                                                 
RE: NeoGov Learn 
 
DATE:  June 14, 2021 
 

 
Back in January all employees, except student employees, received an email regarding the CSCU New 
Learning Management System called NeoGov Learn.  This is a new platform that the university uses 
to track required on-line training courses for employees.  This email listed instructions for employees 
to follow in order to activate their account. Unfortunately, as it turns out many employees failed to 
activate their accounts.  Due to this, earlier today I sent out another email to employees who hadn’t 
activated their accounts yet so they could do so.  Below is the email message that you received: 
 
Hello HR Training, 
 
Welcome to CSCU’s new online learning management system called NEOGOV LEARN.  This LMS 
replaces FirstNet as CSCU’s primary online learning portal for state and CSCU-mandated training 
and policy review. 
 
Please click on the following link to activate your account.  Your user name during log in will be your 
primary work email address.  Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
HR Shared Services 
CSCU 
 
If you didn’t receive this email that means that you previously activated your account and there is 
nothing further that you need to do at this time.  If you did receive this message then please follow 
the instructions to activate your account within five (5) days, as the ability to activate it disables at the 
end of this time period. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 203-837-8665 or via e-mail at 
crattyf@wcsu.edu.  
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